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I am requesting funding for Establishing Safe Refuge to South-Asian Diasporic Communities in

Minnesota in fiscal year 2023.

The entity to receive funding for this project is SEWA Asian Indian Family Wellness (SEWA-

ATFW), located at 6645 James Avenue North, Brooklyn Center, MN 55430.

The requested $2,856,224 would help SEWA-AIFW combine services into one convenient
location, providing services that aid against domestic violence, offer health services including
but not limited to a Covid testing and shot distribution center, blood pressure level, glucose and
diabetes testing, and a community kitchen and culturally relevant food shelf to support the

Southern Asian community.

[ certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

Member of Congress
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